
 

 

Dear Preschool Parent,  

 

“We ​learn​ together.  We ​play​ together.  We ​grow​ together.” 

 

At St. Matthew Preschool we learn, play and grow…and we love making new friends!  We are 

hopeful you will join us for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Pre-registration is underway.  ​Children who will be 4 years old by September 15, 2021 are eligible 

to join our 4 Year-Old Preschool program. 

 

Preschool tuition for the year will be FREE.  Yes, you read that correctly. ​☺  

St. Matthew Preschool is a community partner with Cedar Rapids Public Schools and is a recipient 

of the state-wide grant providing free preschool to all 4 year-olds. 

 

  

 

There is a $35 supply fee that is due when you return this form.  The supply fee is used to 

purchase items needed for projects throughout the year. Your child will also bring a few school 

supplies in the fall.  

 

Each preschooler will have 4-5 opportunities throughout the year to be the snack helper and 

provide snack for their class.  A suggested snack list will be provided at the beginning of the school 

year. We will collect a milk fee in August.  

 

Please complete the following form and return them ​to the preschool office​ to guarantee your spot. 

The forms will be numbered and dated as they are returned.  Once all of the openings are filled, 

subsequent applications will be placed on a waiting list according to our enrollment policy. 

 

Remember, your child needs to be 4 by September 15, 2021 in order to enroll in the 4 year old 

program. 

             We are looking forward to learning, playing 

and growing with you at St. Matthew Preschool! 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about preschool,  

please contact Amy Ball ​aball@stmatthewcr.org​ or  
Heather Waddell ​hwaddell@stmatthewcr.org 

Or call us anytime ​319-731-3722.    

mailto:aball@stmatthewcr.org
mailto:jfreeman@stmatthewcr.org


 

 



 

 

Please complete the information below and return 

this form, along with the $35 supply fee.  

This will secure your child’s placement in our program. 

Checks may be made payable to:  

 

   

 

   

     

 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

(Last)                                                    (First)                                                       (Middle) 

 

Date of Birth__________________________________   

(Month/Date/year) 

 

 

Parent/Guardian’s Name ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

E-mail address____________________________ Phone __________________________________ 

 

 

Parish   ______St. Matthew    ______Immaculate Conception    _____Other Church 

 

 

Total Number of individuals in your household______________ 

 

Please mark the income category that represents the total for your household: 

 

_______ $45,000 or above 

 

_______ $28,600-$44,000 

 

_______ $22,000-$28,600 

 

_______ Below $22,000 

 

 

Are you interested in child care before or after Preschool? ________Yes   ________No 

(If interested, child care information will be available at the time of registration in May 2021.   

If you have questions regarding care, please contact Heather Waddell, ECC Assistant Director  



319-363-9309 or ​hwaddell@stmatthewcr.org​) 
 

Office Use ​          ​Date Returned__________   Deposit_____________   Check Number___________ 

 

mailto:hwaddell@stmatthewcr.org

